From: Paul Drew [mailto:pdrew@pauldrewdesign.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 April 2012 15:25
To: Jenny Barker; Caroline Roche
Cc: david.keyse@gallagheruk.com; NICK DUCKWORTH
Subject: Longford Park Masterplan and Design Code
Jenny

Following your letter of 12 April and our meeting at Cherwell on 15 April, we have undertaken the changes necessary to make the document compliant. Please see the attached. 

Three copies of a high resolution version are in the post; recorded delivery.

We have used yellow highlighter and boxes to guide you to the changes. You will find that much of the document is affected, which I feel is the impact you wanted.

We understand Caroline Roche in on leave in the near future, and May is the necessary committee meeting we need to achieve. Therefore if there are any further changes required, I will attend a meeting at your earliest convenience. or send me an email if you think it more appropriate.

Regards

Paul

